
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3
rd

 November, 2017. 

 

 

 

To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal  

District of Adare-Rathkeale 

 

 

Report on Footpath from Kildimo to the Beer Garden Public House 

 

 

 

The works involve the setting back of the roadside boundary on the N69, which requires 

landowner consent.  Design and Delivery are in discussion with the landowner on this 

matter. 

 
 

Is mise le meas, 

 

 

 

 

Kieran O'Gorman 

Senior Executive Engineer 

Design & Delivery 

 


